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 Hello ladies, 

 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO ALL!! 

 

 I hope you all had a pleasant Thanksgiving.  Ours quiet, but 
nice.  We even took a nice walk outside. 

 It was decided by the members at our last guild meeting, that we 
would NOT MEET IN DECEMBER.  Between the busy holidays and 
the rise in COVID cases, it's safer for all of us if we limit our 
contact with others.  Just think - only one more month of this very 
challenging year!! 

 Thank you to our new officers:  V.P.: Christine Gengler and Luanna 
Gruber; Secretary: Teri Mevius; and newsletter: Mary Bartram.  A 
very big thank you to our outgoing officers: Lois Pirozek, Monica 
Holland, and Sharon Bobier. 

 Just a reminder that 2021 dues are due in January-March.  The 
revised amount will be $12.00.  New or returning members will pay 
$20.00.  If you won't be at a meeting, please send a check to Betty 
Pratt.   

 If winter weather prevents us from meeting, an e-mail will be sent 
before 4:00 PM.  If school is cancelled, so are we.  We're also 
working on a phone tree.  

May all your December days be "Merry and Bright". 
Kay Dahlquist 

 

 Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 

Board Members & Chairs 2021 

President – Kay Dahlquist 

Vice President- Luanna Gruber & Christine Gengler 

Treasurer- Betty Pratt 

Secretary- Teri Mevius 

Membership- Mary Stoneburg 

Newsletter- Mary Bartram 

Quilt Show Chair- Brenda Barwick 

Sunshine Quilts Chair- Alyce King 

Greeting Card Chair- Mary Pointer 

Webmaster Chair- Cindy Grimm 

 

Upcoming Events: 

December Quilt Guild Meeting 

CANCELLED!!!! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Raffle quilt has been pieced and now needs 

quilted! Anybody interested contact Rhonda  

Weber at blackpugs50@gmail.com 

December Birthdays 

3-Tammy Kratky 

4-Michelle Callahan 

14-Lori Salem 

17-Betty Pratt 

19-Corlee Scott 

28-Vicky Johnson 

Deb Martin 

30-Lori Baldwin 

December Monthly Mini Raffle 

DeeDee Johnson 
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December Birthdays 

 
12/3 Tammy Kratky 

12/4 Michelle Callahan 

12/17 Betty Pratt                       

12/19 Corlee Scott 

12/20 Sue Block 

12/25 Georgia Diavastes 

12/26 Anietra Jannsen 

12/28 Deb Martin 

 
         

   

 

 

 

 

Quilt Meeting Agenda 
Our December Guild meeting is cancelled  

 

 

 

 

QUILT SHOW NEWS 

 

Brenda Barwick, our Quilt Show Chair will start 

having monthly meetings with the quilt show 

committee chairs starting in January 2021. 

 

The meeting will be held the 1st Monday before 

guild meeting starting at 6:30pm at Perkins (across 

from Menards).  

If you still want to volunteer to help, please contact 

Brenda Barwick                                   

  (712-490-0744 or kidcrzy4@msn.com) 

  

The new 2021-2022 Co - Vice Presidents have 

attached a SURVEY to this Newsletter.    

Please complete and forward it to either of 

them no later than January 15. 

Phone numbers, email addresses and snail 

mail addresses are included in the survey. 

Thank you in advance for your 

participation.  We really are hoping to receive 

lots of great suggestions from each of 

you.  This is YOUR guild; we are trying to 

involve EVERYONE in the fun! 

~ Luanna & Christine ~ Co-VPs 2021-2022" 
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Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 

Meeting Minutes November 2020 

               
-Meeting opened by Kay Dahlquist 

-Members present: 29. No guests or new members 

-Monthly mini by Diane Schlotman won by Vicki Williams 

-Previous minutes accepted with spelling corrections. 

-Treasures report ok 

-Festival of Trees.  The FOT has been cancelled this year due to COVID.  Any ornaments you have will still be 

collected by Latomah and used next year.   A big thank you to the nine members who have turned in tree 

ornaments.  So far we have 54.  We need approx 100 more.  Hopefully by the January meeting. 

-Terri has not collected the tree for FOT.  Thank you to her and Lowe’s. 

-Sign up sheet is being passed for next year’s monthly mini donations.  It seems the same people are 

participating.  Sign up if you wish to do a month. 

-Lori Salem has donated the blocks she won at our last Quilting Bee.  Mary Bartram has taken them and will 

fashion them into quilts for Habitat for Humanity. 

-Alyce is not here tonight.  Kay will take any sunshine quilts you have. 

-See Alyce if you need tags to put on the backs of sunshine quilts.   

-35 sweatshop quilts have been turned in so far.  They will be offered to the residents of the fire in North Sioux and 

to Habitat.  If you have any other suggestions, let Tammy Kratky know. 

-Mary Bartram asked about the guild making wheel chair quilts.  Kay said to maybe bring in a sample.  Need 

dimensions, amounts needed and who will receive them etc.  maybe a good idea for our next sweatshop.  Bring up 

at a later date. 

-LuAnna Gruber said the next Karol J. Holling retreat will be Nov 19-21, 2021. 

-Open officer positions were filled.  LuAnna Gruber and Christine Gengler will be co-Vice presidents.  Mary 

Bartrum is Newsletter, and Terri Mevius Secretary.  Thank you to all the outgoing officers. 

-Kristy Lynn motioned and Lynn Morgan second nominations of new officers.  Passed. New members are asked to 

be at the quilt guild board meeting 6 pm before the next meeting. 

-It’s winter.  Watch for the school closings.  If no school, then no meeting. Check your E-mails.  Will try to post by 

4 if cancelled.  Mary Baklund will do call list. 

-There will be no potluck in Dec.  Bring an ornament or fat quarters to next meeting for prizes for a 

game.  UPDATE:  due to COVID and the numbers going up, it was decided to cancel December’s meeting.   

-Christine asked for input on what we want to do at quilt guild meetings. 

-Brenda Barwick said there will be a walk through of the convention center Monday at 5:45.  She will start having 

monthly meetings will the quilt show chairs starting in Jan.  1st Monday before guild meeting.  6:30 at Perkins 

(across from Menards). 

-Vicki Williams and Lori Baldwin displayed 8 quilt entries from their other quilt guild.  Votes were taken from the 

present members to choose a winner.  Will announce winner next meeting. 

-Last month’s flea market/peanut brittle sale raised $12,250.  Pastor Zirpel thanked all that participated. 

-Sac City forgot our meeting.  Our program was a word find followed by examples of the different quilt blocks 

found. 

-Show and tell and meeting closed. 
 

 

 

 



Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild Newsletter 
 

 

Happy Holidays from the 2020 Board 

Of the Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild! 

Kay, Lois, Monica, Sharon, Betty and Mary 

  


